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2nd July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Timetable for Reception Children – September, 2018 

 

Please find below the timetable for the Reception children for the first few weeks of the new term. 

 

First day only – Wednesday 5th September – staggered entry - timings attached. 

 

Wednesday/Thursday/Friday, 5th/6th/7th September – children to be collected at 12 noon. 

 

Week commencing 10th September – children to be collected at 1.00 p.m. on Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday.  Children to stay all day on Tuesday, 11th and Thursday, 13th September (until 3.05 p.m.) 

 

Week commencing 17th September – children to attend school full time. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher, Mrs. Riches. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher  
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